Warning from PDC to Director Berg

Site Moderator <csskschools@gmail.com>

Thu 8/19/2021 10:04 AM

To:Berg, John <berg@skschools.org>; Diehl, Rebecca <diehl@skschools.org>; Sebren, Liz <sebren@skschools.org>;
gattenby@skschools.org <gattenby@skschools.org>; Daily, Jeff <daily@skschools.org>; Winter, Tim <winter@skschools.org>;

CcGraham@kitsapsun.com <Graham@kitsapsun.com>; rsmith@soundpublishing.com <rsmith@soundpublishing.com>;

@ 1 attachments (117 KB)

95960 Complainant Case Closure Letter - Warning to JR Berg 8-19-21.pdf;

This warning is a "gentle reminder" to not discuss 'any campaign matters' during any school board meetings. | suspect we won't have to suffer
any more of this from this director from now on. Also, if you cite an RCW, make sure you understand what that RCW means.

Since Director Berg is a "first timer" on running afoul of PDC (as was Director Gattenby in the past) then PDC does give folks a first time break.
As far as the ethical issues that have been raised and remain active, | know it is not PDC's place to address those concerns about Director Berg's
unethical behaviors. It appears it takes a lawsuit to get some people's attention these days. Notable that only Director Berg is specifically

named in the suit filed against the district yesterday.

Dave Kimble, for:
Citizens Supporting South Kitsap School District



